
The HOA Trash Survey link arrived in your email box today, March 24th, and will be 

available for one week.   Please be assured that your participation will help the Board 

evaluate an appropriate contracted garbage rate and what companies may be willing to 

provide that service.   Your participation is key to having an understanding of how best 

to approach the issues of reducing truck traffic on our streets and protecting our 

pocketbooks!   Please participate! 

If you did not receive an email regarding this survey, it is because the Main Office does 

not have a current email address for you.   You may still participate in the survey by 

providing your current email address to vgvvoting@gmail.com.   Thank you. 
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